
ST. PAUL'S PRESBYTERIAN CHURCH 

Updates and Reminders 

On-line worship services will continue this Sunday, May 22.  

Please accept the following information related to this 

service: 

Hymns 
#788 “Come, Know My Joy, the Maker Says” 
#688 “As Water to the Thirsty” 
Anthem:  “The Time for Turning” 
Scripture 
Acts 1:8-11 (Children) 
Deuteronomy 8:2-10 

We are very grateful for all of those who are contributing to 

the worship service.  These efforts are making it possible for 

on-line services to feel like we are worshipping “together”.  

Thanks also to Deborah who is updating our website as 

information changes and becomes available. 

On-line Worship Service and Coffee Hour May 22, 2020 

Questions or comments?   

Email us at sppc@kwic.com or call 519-426-1845 

stpaulssimcoe.com 

A reminder to those who would like to submit articles to the June edition of 

News ‘N Views — please send into the office by May 27, 2020.  Even 

though our on-site church activities have been limited, please feel free to 

share stories and/or pictures of what you and your family have been doing 

during this time.  Email, snail mail or drop to the church mail slot. 

News ‘N Views 

“A witness in Norfolk to the transforming love of Jesus.” 

Link for 
Zoom Coffee   

 
https://

us04web.zoom.us/
j/73427702004 

Our Elders met on May 5, 2020 to discuss the continuing Coronavirus situation. 
After much consideration we have decided that all church activities at St. Paul's 
will be suspended up to and including June 2, 2020.  We will be regularly 
monitoring advice from health officials and our national church and will make a 
decision whether to extend this fallow period as the situation unfolds. 

Though our corporate worship is on hold, we are still a community dedicated to 
worshiping and serving God - remember those at home, check in with each other 
regularly, lift one another in prayer, and hold fast to your identity as witnesses in 
Norfolk to the transforming love of Christ. 

Peace and joy, 

Rev. Mikal Schomburg 

Camp Kintail Update 

Please see the excerpt below regarding the status of programs at Camp 

Kintail.  The full update and additional information may be found at 

campkintail.ca . 

“It is with great sadness that we are announcing that the 2020 on-site 

summer programs at Camp Kintail have been canceled. This decision was not 

made lightly, but with prayer, research, and consultation by the Kintail staff and Camp Board. 

The health, safety, and well-being of every camper, staff, volunteer, and guest is our highest 

priority. Without widespread testing or a vaccine for COVID-19, it is simply not safe to offer on-

site programs to children and youth this summer.” 

Thistle Club Cook Book 

Remember to send in your recipes for the new cook book.  They may 

be sent in by email, regular mail or dropped off to the church mail slot. 

Coming soon … a 

stained glass window 

drawing activity for 

the children.  Get 

your crayons ready! 

Indwell Housing:  You are invited to join them Friday, June 12 
from 7:30 PM – 9:00 PM for Hope@Home, a virtual gala that 
celebrates Indwell’s creation of new homes for 600 neighbours 
across Southern Ontario!  See link for additional details. 

A sincere thanks to all of you 

who have sent in offerings to St. Paul's. 

Your generosity and continued support 

is much appreciated. 

Thank You 
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